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steve hill

I am writing on behalf of the SBCA the national trade association of the
consumerbased satellite industry. Our industry partners currently support thousands
of residential and commercial consumers throughout the state. In coming months
new satellites will be deployed which will be able to deliver speeds of 100/20Mps
and greatly enhance capacity to serve consumers throughout the state. The SBCA
fully supports HF 2324 which would help consumers offset the initial costs of
acquiring the service.This bill would also help support local firms who sell and
install satellite internet throughout the state. We would be happy to speak with any
members of this committee who would like to learn more about our
technology.Respectfully submittedSteven HillPresidentSBCA



